Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO3001_PHONE_LOG 2012-08-29
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 8/29/2012 3:51 PM

End: Wed 8/29/2012 3:51 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Brian Gwinn of Blue Rock Environmental 650-522-9292. We discussed a schedule for the remaining
items leading to closure including the scheduled sub slab vapor sampling on September 22, 2012 and to include soil
sampling to estimate mass removal and residual contamination still in place.

Jerry Wickham



